
For additional information, visit our website:
www.kingswayicehockey.com

The Kingsway Ice Hockey Club is preparing for the 2019-2020 season. The club is open to all 
boys of the Kingsway sending district attending K-12 in the Fall of 2019. The club is for 

beginner through advanced players. We teach players to skate. We do have some equipment 
to offer to new players as well. We will be fielding numerous boys’ teams this season.

Parent/Player Informational Meeting
Date: Monday, March 11, 2019
Time: 7:00 PM
Location:  Kingsway Regional High School, South Media Center

*NOTE:  KINGSWAY ICE HOCKEY CLUB IS A PRIVATE CLUB, NOT AFFILIATED WITH KINGSWAY REGIONAL
SCHOOL DISTRICT AND ITS SENDING SCHOOLS
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